
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

Underground Utility Damage Enforcement Board 
502 Deaderick Street, 4m Floor 

Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF RULEMAKING HEARING 

DOCKET: 20-00025 

IN RE: Rulemaking Proceeding to Promulgate Rules for the Evaluation of 
Utility Acquisitions 

DATE: March 16, 2020 

Please be advised that in light of state of emergency issued by Governor Lee and 
subsequent related directives, which institute measures aimed at stopping and containing 
the spread of the coronavirus COVID-19 within the state, the staff of the Tennessee Public 
Utility Commission, the rulemaking hearing noticed for April 14, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 
(central) is postponed. A further notice will be issued resetting the hearing to a future day. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Original in docket file 

c: Interested Parties 

Telephone 615.741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359, Facsimile 6 15.741.8953 
www.tn.gov/tpuc 

www.facebook.com/tpuc 


